Greater Marietta Music Teachers Association

PIANOTHON

Saturday, December 2, 2017 Sunday, December 3, 2017

The Pianothon is a major fund-raiser for scholarships for GMMTA. Performing at Town Center is
a fun way to begin the Holiday Season. This is NOT a formal recital situation.

There will be a lot of background noise. It is inappropriate to ask the shoppers in the mall to be
quiet. Please remind the parents of your students that we do not choose the location of the
pianos. The mall chooses the location.

FOR: Piano, voice, violin, other instruments — piano must accompany other instruments DATE:
Saturday, December 1, 2018 and Sunday, December 2, 2018

PLACE: Town Center Mall, Kennesaw, GA

FEE: $15 per student NON-MEMBER TEACHER FEE: $25

REGISTRATION INFORMATION:

1. Sign up for the Pianothon begins at the GMMTA October meeting. The fee is $25 per each
half hour requested. This fee secures and holds the selected time for teachers and students.
(Example: The fee for 2 hours would be $100). This fee is due when teacher signs up for time.
Checks will not be deposited until after November 27, 2017.

2. Remaining fees should be paid 3 weeks in advance of performance — November 11, 2017
(postmark). At this time, fees are due for the students who are performing in the Pianothon.
The student participation list is also due. (Example: If a teacher as requested 2 hours and has 30
students performing, the total amount due is $300 (30 students x $10). Since the teacher has
already paid $100 for 2 hours, the remainder due is $200.

3. Cancellations need to be a least 10 days in advance for a refund- November 22, 2017.

4. Sign up may continue after November 11, if there is time available. Participating teachers
may also request additional time.

5. PERFORMANCE TIME ALLOWED: 2 hours is the maximum time allowed for each studio.
Please keep in mind that this is a major scholarship fundraiser and we would prefer the
maximum number of students to be entered for larger time slots. You may sign up for time in
15 minute increments.

MUSIC: Most students play ‘holiday’ music, but that is not a requirement. In previous years,
students have enjoyed playing solo and ensemble music. Ensembles provide an opportunity to
include more students, in a short period of time, and give them a chance to play more pieces.



DRESS: ‘Holiday’ attire



